December 2012

Newsletter

Here is some Information on the up and coming Christmas party, at Bayshore Apartments'. You can get the map on our website, so this note is how we will be handling the traffic when you arrive at the Bay Shore. They have a drive way with two Islands as you approach the entrance. Jeff Olive will greet you when you pull up, he will have a cart for your covered dish, after dropping off the food you will be directed to the entrance to the parking garage, NOTE: if you have a large van or truck you will be asked to park on the street. Turn on your headlights for the ramp going up to the roof parking lot; the speed limit is 5 MPH. Make right turns only on the way up the ramps. After you park your vehicle, make sure you turn off your lights. Bring your gifts down the elevator with you to the dining area; be sure you get a ticket for each gift you bring for the gift exchange.

If you would like to make a weed pot for a center piece on one of the tables feel free to bring one, they will be raffled off just like last year. So make sure you get a ticket for the drawing. You must make a weed pot to participate in the drawing.

Remember to bring a covered so we will have enough food. Ralph will be bringing the BBQ for everyone.

At the January meeting Ralph will be showing you how to do a natural edged bowl. The challenge for February will be to make a natural edged bowl.

February meeting Jeff will be turning a rolling pin. Then you will make a rolling pin for the challenge in March.

Make sure to pay your dues so that you can use the member's area. You must be a current member to log on to this section. Al will be taking photos for this area at the Christmas party to put with your BIO. Bring your best smile.